
 

 

 

 

 

 
DEPARTMENT SCHOOL OF PHARMACY  

NOTICE 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

No: AJU/SOHAS/196/24                                                     Date 2nd September 2024 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is hereby notified to all the students of School of Pharmacy that Feminine Hygiene 

IV will be conducted on 11th September 2024 in association with NSS NCC and 

BHESAJAM Club. The students of 2024 admission are herewith instructed to 

participate in this event. Dr Shweta, Ms Snigdha Rani Behera, Ms Mansi Singh, Ms 

Rashmi Simha, Ms Sarmili Sahoo, MS Nisha Panda, Mr Barun Mandal and Mr 

Pradeep Mandal will coordinate this event. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean 

School of Pharmacy 

Copy to  
Office of the Registrar 
IQAC 
Class Coordinators 
Academic Coordinator 
ERP Coordinator 
In charge website 

  Office Record 
Student Whatsapp group 

 


